
City College 
102/1, Raja Rammohan Sarani, Kolkata – 700 009 

NOTICE 
Date: 04.07.2022 

 
Subject: Rescheduling of SEM 2 Chemistry General Practical Examination, 2022,            

the revised date being Wednesday, the 20th July, 2022.  
 
 

This is to notify that the Chemistry General Practical Examination will be held 

on 20th July, 2022 from 12.00 noon to 3.00 pm. (instead of 25th July, 2022, which was 

inadvertently fixed earlier). 

The students must be present with the practical notebook half an hour before 

the examination. 

Inconvenience is regretted. 

 

 

                  Sd/- 

      Head, Department of Chemistry 

      City College, Kolkata – 700 009 

 


